
2023 LCMA Board of Directors Candidates 

(in alphabetical order) 

Chris Jedd 

My family and I moved to Lowry the summer of 2022.  As a Denver resident for almost 20 

years, I’ve lived in various neighborhoods throughout different stages of my life and feel 

privileged to call Lowry my home and a place to raise my family.   It would be a great honor to 

continue to serve on the LMCA Board and the Lowry Design Review Committee to ensure the 

continued success and beauty of Lowry, as well as guide Lowry well into the future as different 

challenges and opportunities present themselves.    
 

My professional background consists of over 15 years of real estate development including 

master planning, mixed used developments, and the development of senior, market rate, and 

affordable housing.   I feel my professional background, expertise, and general desire to give 

back to the Lowry community makes me a great candidate for the LMCA Board of 

Directors.  Thank you for your consideration.   

 

Jessie Johnson 

I have served on the LCMA Board for the past five years, including as President in 2023.  My 

husband and I really like Lowry as it has been a great community for our four kids who enjoy the 

parks, play up and down the streets with our neighbors, and eat great food.  For the past 3 years, I 

have been the chair of the Lowry Design Review Committee. As a licensed Architect who has 

been designing commercial architecture for twenty years, this committee suits my strengths.   I 

also spent 2 years on the Buildings and Grounds Committee and it was great to see how so many 

LCMA community members are investing in their properties to continue to make Lowry such a 

special place to live and work.  

 

Carla McConnell 

My husband and I have lived in Lowry since 2004 and appreciate all this community offers. The 

LCMA oversees the “nuts and bolts” of maintaining our community. To achieve the best 

outcomes the Board is kept informed, provided with detailed information when decisions are 

required and tries to make decisions in the best interests of Lowry. 

  

Your LCMA Board benefits from members having a diversity of experience. My background in 

landscape architecture and architecture allows me to contribute from those perspectives and also 

to serve on the Lowry Design Review Committee to support the vision originally established. 

  

I would like to continue to serve as a Board member of LCMA and ask for your vote. Thank you. 


